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OUR REF :

Wednesday, 27t January 2021

Dear Parents,
Greetings from Saint Mary’s Catholic High School, Dubai. We are happy to release the

Admission Waiting List for YEAR 5 for the next Academic Year 2021-2022.

We hope that this letter finds you and your family safe and well in these very extraordinary
circumstances. We have released this waiting list in response to the very limited number of
places currently available. In the event of our own students applying for a Transfer Certificate
we will inform students on the waiting list via a telephone call to the parents. It will not be
possible for us to conduct entrance tests at this stage and so we have had to look at sibling
priority and evidence of attainment and progress from report cards provided with the

applications.

If you do not wish to be contacted in the event of an available space because you may have

made other arrangements, please do inform us via an email to

admissions-smchs@smgeducation.org

We are grateful for your interest in Saint Mary’s. We offer you our blessings for the safety and

well-being of your family at this time.

Yours sincerely,

b

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph
( Principal )
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